
I fully support the reforms. Living in a small country town has created significant problems including 
cost, inaccessibility and need to travel and wait for hours for vehicle service. 
It has diminished business in rural communities, limiting vehicle service opportunity for mechanics. 
We have lost all but a limited Ford dealership.  
It is yet another blow to struggling rural communities. 
Dr Paul Collett 
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